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COOPERATION AGREEMENT CONCLUDED WITH THE CITY OF BELGRADE

The Director of LUKOIL SRBIJA d.o0.0., Denis Rjupin and the Mayor of Belgrade
Aleksandar Sapi¢, signed an agreement that has continued longstanding cooperation
between the company and the City.

In accordance with the Cooperation Agreement LUKOIL SRBIJA has undertaken tc
finance certain cultural, sportive, scientific and social projects in Belgrade until the
end of 2023. The Company is planning to allocate around 20 millions of dinars for
this humanitarian projects during the year. This agreement shows the efforts of
LUKOIL company to strengthen partnership relations with citizens in the regions
where it operates, as well as with local governing bodies.

LUKOIL SRBIJA continues successful cooperation with the City of Belgradc
since 2016. Cooperation improves the infrustructure and economic environment
of Belgrade for the benefit of investment climate and creation of positive conditions
for the citizens of Belgrade.



